
Dear BOS,  

 

Please support and enact policies to support the suggestions of the Coalition Letter and reform a Cannabis Standing 

Committee. 

 

As fair people and government officials, you must hold yourselves and the county government to the same standards 

of law and regulations as the cannabis community is now trying to achieve. The short time schedules and denial 

process is blatantly unfair and counterproductive to the economic growth of our county. We live here too. 

We made this place. Without us, you also will be 

Out of Work.  

 

Please develop a sensible timeline 

 

Patrice Byarlay 


